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September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Steps to Success Evening – Year 11 
 
I am writing to invite you to the Year 11 Steps to Success Evening on Thursday 21 September 2023 between 5.30-6.15pm. 
Your Year 11 child is also welcome to attend.  
 
The Year 11 Team and the Senior Leadership Team will be providing information, advice, and guidance on the Year 11 
Journey and how your child will be supported in their final GCSE year to help them achieve their potential.  We will also be 
providing information on how you can support your child at home with revision and home learning activities to boost their 
learning.   
 
In order to provide bespoke support to each student, we will be sharing information on how intervention will run for the 
academic year and what additional opportunities will be available to Year 11 this year to support their revision and exam 
preparation.  
 
Please arrive to Main Reception where you will be shown to the Auditorium for the evening to begin at 5.30pm.  
 
If you have any questions, please email the Year Team using the following addresses: 
 

• Miss Furlong – Head of Year 11: efurlong@skegnessacademy.org  

• Mr J Divilly – Deputy Head of Year 11: jdivilly@skegnessacademy.org  

If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below.  Your child can then hand this into their form tutor.  Please can 
replies be sent in by Monday 18 September 2023. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and/or your child on Thursday 21 September 2023.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs C Dunn 
Deputy Principal  
 
 
 

 
Year 11 Steps to Success Evening – Thursday 21 September 2023, 5.30-6.15pm. 

 
 
Child’s name:       
 
 
Your name:       
 
 
How many seats do you require?     

 
Thank you. 
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